




You’re invited to help celebrate 
25 years of Waterwatch!
North Central Catchment Management Authority would like to celebrate this 
milestone birthday with you. This is the perfect opportunity to thank you for your 
contribution and commitment to monitoring the health of the region’s waterways. 
Hear from guest speaker David Tiller, aquatic ecologist as he presents 20 years 
of Waterwatch data and enjoy a special screening of Gurrumul.

When Tuesday, 24 July 2018
Where Star Cinema, Eaglehawk Town Hall, Peg Leg Rd, Eaglehawk
Time 2pm – 5pm (finger food provided)
Cost Free
RSVP North Central CMA on 03 5448 7124 or info@nccma.vic.gov.au  
 by Wednesday 18 July 2018 

Celebrating 
25 years of 
Waterwatch

The story of 
North Central Waterwatch
The future of our waterways 
is in good hands

North Central Waterwatch connects 
communities with the health of their local 
waterways.  Most waterways across the North 
Central Catchment Management Authority 
(CMA) region have been monitored for water 
quality over the past two decades. Thousands 
of volunteers have been supported to act 
as citizen scientists to collect important 
ecological information and have helped us to 
create a snapshot of waterway health.

Understanding these issues and reporting on the condition 
of creeks, rivers and lakes is important for guiding 
waterway management decisions and understanding the 
impact of a changing climate. 

The results in this report highlight that our regions 
waterways are generally in good to moderate health, with 
some areas affected by high salinity levels commonly 
associated with land use activities such as land clearing 
and irrigation. Some waterways are also impacted by 
increased nutrients, mostly associated with nearby Water 
Reclamation Plants (WRP).  
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Being a citizen 
scientist is a 
great opportunity 
to volunteer and 
connect with the 
community and the 
environment 












